Elliott, Stanice

From: Elliott, Stanice

Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 10:48 AM
To: Tena, Victoria C.

Cc: Hughes, James D.

Subject: F16D003B1

Victoria

It is okay to extend the CO TEMP for Oso Bio Syringe for another 60 days thru May 7, 2019.

Stanice ‘Totten’ Elliott
Planning Department
Hydrology Section
City of Albuquerque
505-924-3982
505-924-3864 fax



